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Information on the planned development of the SimplePay
payment system
  

Dear Student,

 

We would like to inform you that due to system development works from 22 February 2023 between, 00:45 AM and 05:15 AM the online card

acceptance service of SimplePay's online payment system will be temporarily unavailable.

 

If you still experience card acceptance problems after the indicated maintenance time, please report it to ugyfelszolgalat@simple.hu [1].

Yours faithfully,

 

Central Registrar’s Office 

rovat: Egyéb [2]

   

  Source
URL:https://kti.pte.hu/en/information-planned-development-simplepay-payment-
system?page=1&language=en 

Links
[1] mailto:ugyfelszolgalat@simple.hu [2] https://kti.pte.hu/en/taxonomy/term/197?language=en

Page 1 of 1

mailto:ugyfelszolgalat@simple.hu

